2015 Mid-Year Meetings in DC

I attended the NAR 360 Event. The topics covered were safety which was presented by the
Arkansas family whose mother was murdered. The Secretary of HUD also updated us on the
current events and of course NAR also provided updates.

I also attend the presentation done by both chief economists for NAR & HBA. The basics were
that we need more new house constructed.

The RPAC major investors meeting provided us with an update as to where we currently stand as
a state and the good news is that we have already met our goals.

Other events attended included the presentation concerning the changes in the HUD that are
going to occur starting August 1st, the RPAC hall of fame celebration, RPAC fundraising forum

and the region 8 meeting.

Since I had no idea I had to do some kind of report this is basic information. I now know to be
more prepared in the future.

Kevin Fisher



